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Spring Newsletter: Year 3                               Friday 12th January 2017
Dear Parents/carers,
Happy New Year! We hope that you had a restful holiday and wish you all the best for 2017.  The spring term timetable is very similar to the autumn term as we will not be going swimming until the summer term.  P.E. will remain on Tuesdays and Wednesdays.
	
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday

	Activities in school
	P.E.
	P.E.
	
	Recorder practice
	Library Homework given out

	Your child will need 
	P.E kit 
Book bag
(reading books/ log)
	Book bag

P.E kit
	Book bag
Homework in

	Book bag
	Book bag
Library books




PE: Please ensure that your child has the correct P.E. kit – shorts, t-shirt, trainers (long sleeves when the weather is cold weather). Please also ensure that children do not wear their kit to school but bring it in a bag.
Reading Books: To reduce the amount of books that go missing we ask all children to have a book bag to take their books home in.  The books will be changed once a week.  Please can children bring their books everyday as they are listened to at least once a week by me or Linnette, the teaching assistant.

Library books: If your child has finished their library book, they will have the opportunity to change it on a Monday afternoon when they go to the school library. 
Please read with your child as often as possible as this will support their learning in school. Ask your child questions about the book to ensure they have understood what they have read. 
Curriculum: On the back of this sheet are details of what your child will be learning this half term. The main topic for the spring term is Active Planet.  To support this we will be going on a trip to the Natural History Museum in this term - details to follow.
Miss Lynch will be teaching 3 Sycamore every Friday afternoon whilst I work outside the classroom on planning, preparation and assessment.

Any questions, please do ask.

Many thanks, 
Mr Smith
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